
I have been hosting for over a year and before I speak about the financials I want to say every 

guest has been respectful of the home and the community and I have such a good variety of 

people and have had the pleasure of meeting some of my guests.  This is such a needed service I 

often times host health care workers that travel and they are looking for a home during their time.  

I am always inspired to do updates to my home which helps to keep neighborhoods growing in a 

positive direction. I myself am a health care worker for the last 28 years and most health care 

workers do not get pensions like other professions so I do save for my future retirement.  I also 

donate a percentage back to the air b n b community to help house people in need.  This is such a 

great business for all to help bring woman out of poverty , contribute to communities.  Also 

creates other jobs in cleaning industry, photography work, adds value to homes which ultimately 

adds value and prevents the break down of neighborhood property.  I urge Ohio to support this 

business for the good of many 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Silvia Andonian 


